	All GreenGroup homework for week beginning 15th April 2019 
Primary 2 GreenHomework –  Wk Beg 15th April 2019- Please encourage your child to learn the homework words using the say/ cover / write/  and check strategy. (SACAWAC)
Monday: 
· Write half of your spelling words in your jotter 3 times.
(Look/ Cover/ Write/ Say and Check)
· Read and discuss pages 1-8 of your book.
· Mental Maths – grid (column 1- Monday)
Tuesday: 
· Complete your active spelling task with Monday’s words only.
· Read and discuss pages 9-16 of your book.
· Mental Maths – grid (column 2- Tuesday )
Wednesday:
· Write the second half of your spelling words in your jotter 3 times. 
(Look/ Cover/ Write/ Say and Check)
· Read and discuss pages 17- end of your book.
· Mental Maths – grid (column 3-  Wednesday)
Thursday: Please hand in completed homework on Thursday this week.

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Active Spelling Task: please choose a task from the sheet at the back of the jotter


	GreenGroup   ‘qu’ words
	Wk beg 15th April 2019
	quit(Wednesday)

	quick(Monday)
	squid( Monday)
	quin(Wednesday)

	quiz(Monday)
	squirrel(Monday)
	your(Wednesday)

	queen(Monday)
	quite(Wednesday)
	off(Wednesday)


** Days of the week must have capital letters
Diary Dates-   **EASTER HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED FRIDAY THIS WEEK AND MONDAY NEXT WEEK.
Personal Talk- this term your child will be asked to present a talk for around a minute on their favourite book. This will replace some of the written homework and children will be given the opportunity to work on this in class over a couple of weeks. Please keep your eye on your child’s zip folder as there will be a letter explaining this to with dates for talks etc in diaries. The letter will be in the zip folder around the 3rd of May with all the information you will need to support your child with the talk. 
TOPIC – TERM 4 – At the children’s request, our Social Studies topic for term 4 will be ‘The Police’. We intend to look at what the Police do to support our local community as well as the wider job of police officers. If any of you have links to Police Officers or are a Police Officer yourself and are willing to come in and work with the children please let us know either at the door or by e- mail. The children are super excited about this topic and are looking forward to finding out all about it! 
OUTDOOR LEARNING- Monday’s will be ‘outdoor’ days- please supply outdoor clothing and footwear. Children will not be allowed to take part in school uniform. As mentioned in last week’s blog, it will be muddy in the garden, so a pair of old joggies that they can wear over their uniform and old shoes/ trainers/ wellies will be fine. 

